
 
 

                                 

Country Heritage Agricultural Society  

May 2022 Member Updates    

 

• The Main Office has moved to the former Heritage Room. Volunteer and visitor 

sign-in sheets are outside the Main Office door. 
 

•  We invite all members who are interested in helping at the CHAS Fall Fair to 

contact volunteer@countryheritagepark.com  
 

• The Board of Directors of Country Heritage Agricultural Society invite you to 

attend the Annual General Meeting of the Society to be held Tuesday May 17, 2022 

in the Gambrel Barn at 10:00 a.m. Meeting documents were sent earlier this week. 

  

• There are still tickets for the Tea Under the Quilts event May 22, 2022. There are 2 

sittings:  11:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Tickets $32.00. Click Tea for more information 

and to register. Funds from this event support the CHAS Fall Fair. Thank you! 

 

• The student volunteer list has now reached 477 young people eager to earn their 

volunteer hours for school. Over 50 students participated in Clean Up Day.  

 

• Wow! May and June are 100% booked with schools for education programmes! 

 

• The Conestoga Room Restaurant will be closed from May 9 to May 24 for parking 

lot repairs. When it reopens on the 24th, remember it is a great place to get together 

with friends for breakfast, lunch or a coffee and muffin! 

 

• Reminder that you must check in at the office if you are visiting the                        

site, with the exception of dining at the Conestoga Room Restaurant.       

 

                                  

 

mailto:volunteer@countryheritagepark.com
http://www.countryheritagepark.com/events

